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Join us for the 41st AnnualDearest Friends, 

I hope you and your families are having an enjoyable summer. Here at the 
Children’s Home Network, our Kids Village campus is vibrant with the joy 
of our annual Murphey Games and summer activities aplenty!  As back-to-
school season falls upon us, the CHN staff are busy preparing the campus 
and children for the new school year. 

I would like to take a moment to express my sincere appreciation for those 
who attended our second annual Captain Mike Anderson Fishing Tournament and 29th Annual 
Memorial Sporting Clays Classic this past spring. It was heartwarming to see so many friendly 
faces come together to show their commitment to our cause. Your participation and enthusiasm 
added an extra layer of joy and camaraderie to these events, making them an enormous success. I 
hope to see many of you again at the annual Children's Home Network Golf Classic this October. 

Within this edition of The Voice, you will find the inspiring stories of Nicole and Maddie, two 
girls who faced a tough start to life but were able to heal from their childhood traumas under 
the care of the CHN team and our wonderful network of foster families. Through our dedicated 
programs and services, we have been able to offer therapeutic interventions, educational support, 
and wraparound services that empower children to overcome adversity and build a brighter future.

None of this would have happened without you, our valued community partners, and tremendously 
caring and dedicated staff and volunteers. I invite you to peruse this report with a sense of pride, 
knowing that your contribution has played a significant role in shaping the lives of the children 
we serve. Your generosity has not only offered hope and stability but has also inspired countless 
others to join us in our mission.

We are incredibly proud of the milestones we have achieved, but we recognize that our work is far 
from over. The challenges that vulnerable children face are complex and multifaceted, requiring 
ongoing support and collaboration. Thank you once again for being a beacon of hope and joining 
us on this incredible journey. Your belief in our mission fuels our determination to make a lasting 
difference. 

	

Irene K. Rickus, MS, LMHC 									      
President/CEO
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Join us for the 41st Annual

childrenshomenetwork.org/golf

Presented by

Let's tee it up for a good cause! This fun and festive event, presented by Advanced Drying 
Systems and Robinson Roofing & Restoration, is one of the longest-running golf tournaments 
in the Tampa Bay area and has raised over $4 million since its inception. Golfers will receive 

complimentary range balls, boxed lunch, giveaways, on-course beverages and a catered awards 
ceremony. An online auction will include a variety of items available for bidding.  

Team entry - $1000 includes two golf carts for up to four golfers. 
Sponsorship opportunities are available! Contact Lauren Miller at 

LMiller@childrenshomenetwork.org for more information.

GOLF CLASSIC & AUCTION

Carrollwood Golf & 
Country Club

13903 Clubhouse Dr | Tampa, FL, 33618

10:30am - Registration Opens
12:00pm - Shotgun Start
Catered Awards Ceremony to Follow

Monday, October 16th, 2023 (Rain or Shine)
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Maddie's Story: A Young Girl With a Rough Start 
Every child has basic needs to be loved, nurtured and to live 
in a household that is stable and dependable with responsible 
parents or caregivers.  Unfortunately, at age seven Maddie 
did not have the stable family life that all children need and 
crave in order to thrive.

Maddie’s home life included domestic violence, parental 
incarceration, and substance and alcohol abuse.  Instead of 
receiving consistent care from her parents, Maddie lived in 

constant chaos and, like many young trauma survivors, her coping skills were significantly impaired.  Maddie 
was surrounded by verbal and physical violence which became her learned behavior and method for coping.  
At school, Maddie could not concentrate and lashed out at teachers and other students almost daily due to 
her frustration with learning and emotional discomfort.  Maddie was held back in 2nd grade and soon after the 
start of the school year, Child Protective Services were contacted after Maddie reported that her mother was 
arrested for “attacking her father.”  Shortly thereafter, Maddie was placed into foster care.

Transitioning into Foster Care
Maddie did not understand what was happening and why she was being taken away from her family.  She tried 
to run away from the Child Protective Investigator, and was understandably inconsolable and angry.  Maddie’s 
emotional outbursts continued after she arrived at her foster home and despite the family’s best efforts to 
help console and calm her, Maddie remained aggressive, particularly towards her two new foster siblings. The 
family eventually requested that she transition to a different foster home that could better meet her needs.  
CHN’s Placement Team worked diligently to identify a family that had the skills and experience to care for 
Maddie and to provide her with the love, stability, structure, and quality time she so desperately needed.   

A Nurturing Approach Tailored to the Needs of Each and Every Child
A Children’s Home Network foster family known for having the strengths Maddie needed was contacted and 
they quickly accepted the opportunity to care for Maddie. Maddie immediately struggled with the transition 
and living with another family she did not know.  Using the skills and practices they learned through the CHN 
licensing process as well as their previous foster experience, the family did not give up.  The foster parents 
gave Maddie the nurturing environment that she needed to begin her healing journey, allowing her to begin 
to find calm and rest.  Maddie was enrolled into school and the family worked closely with her teachers to 
support Maddie and manage her behaviors.

Impact Story:

Maddie and 
Her Foster Care 
Journey to Healing

®
®

®
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Because she was behind a grade, Maddie needed additional help to succeed and feel a sense of 
accomplishment in school.  CHN assisted with setting up tutoring to assist Maddie with her learning and 
grades.  While she was beginning to trust her foster family, Maddie still struggled with managing her emotions 
and continued having periodic outbursts at home, school, with peers, and towards her foster sibling.  CHN 
began providing intensive in-home counseling to help Maddie manage her emotions and behaviors, and 
provided guidance to the foster parents to help her heal.

Maddie's Pathway Forward Thanks to the Love 
and Care of Her Foster Family
Maddie has lived with her foster family since September of 
2022 and has made remarkable progress.  She is learning 
to live outside the chaos and have nurturing relationships 
with her foster family, including becoming an excellent big 
sister to her younger foster sibling. Maddie will now use 
constructive tools that she learned through therapy, rather 
than losing control or becoming aggressive.    Maddie’s 
foster parents provide regular positive reports regarding 
Maddie’s education and her overall wellbeing.  Maddie is 
a remarkable and resilient little girl who needed the love, 
care and supports that any child needs to thrive.  In caring for Maddie’s needs, her foster family continues 
to receive supportive services and guidance from our foster care team – services that your generous gifts 
help to provide.

Foster families consistently provide for the children entrusted into their care, but sometimes they 
need additional help. Your donations allow CHN to recruit and provide training to new foster 
parents and on-going support for existing foster parents so that they can provide the best care 
to vulnerable children. Thank you for helping CHN create a safety net of love and care for our 
children and caregivers through your generosity.

Fostering Families
Children’s Home Network

IMPROVING LIVES AND CHANGING LIFE STORIES

®

®
®
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Thank you to all of our sponsors, participants, and supporters of Captain Mike 
Anderson's Second Annual Reel Animals Classic Fishing Tournament on April 
21st. It was a beautiful and fun day on the water supporting the children and 
families we serve. A HUGE thank you to Absolutely Amazing Refinishing, Inc., 

PulteGroup, Inc., and Ring Power CAT for their Tarpon Sponsorships!
.

THANK YOU EVENT SPONSORS

WHAT A CATCH!

MaddSkills Electric
Ernst & Young
Coppertail Brewing Co.
Resource Pavement
T. A. Mahoney Co.
Skanska
TECO 

Pro Marine
MarshMcLennan
Gator Jim’s Tackle
Sutter Roofing
Jim Cornwell – State Farm 
Insurance Agent
Florida Insurance Trust

Total Plumbing Solutions
Publix Super Market Charities
Belfor Property Restoration
Gulf Coast Property Ventures
Sharon Docherty Danco PLLC
Think Construction Services

Absolutely Amazing 
Refinishing, Inc.
PulteGroup, Inc.
McNichols
Ring Power CAT
Elite Direct Finance
Stahl & Associates
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THANK YOU 
Thank you to our sponsors, participants, vendors, and volunteers for making the 
29th Annual General Schwarzkopf Memorial Sporting Clays Classic a success! The 
weather was beautiful and over 200 attendees enjoyed a great day on the course! 
Congratulations to Team Fourqurean on winning the Schwarzkopf Cup! Mrs. Brenda 
Schwarzkopf was on hand to congratulate this year’s winners. Our special thanks to 
the Schwarzkopf family, the dedicated volunteers from Aetna, Wharton High School’s 
ROTC color guard, and our friends at Tampa Bay Sporting Clays & Archery for their 
continued support. We are also grateful to the event committee for all their hard work 
behind the scenes: Sandy Sebes, John Mungenast, Jay Ellison, and Andy Gerth. Save 
the date for next year's 30th-anniversary event, on March 23rd, 2024!

THANK YOU
EVENT SPONSORS

Absolutely Amazing 
Refinishing, Inc

MHK
Mosaic

Reel Animals
The Press Box 
Cadence Bank

Publix Super Markets Charities
Clark Hunt Construction, Inc.

The Frederick Family
Ares Training Facility
Peck Law Firm, P.A.

Xpress Exterior Design LLC
OAI Visual Branding

Adver-T Screen Printing
Air Canada Foundation

Bass Pro Shops
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Board Members from 
the Bay Area Apartment 
Association stopped by 
to present the proceeds 
from their 10th annual 
Spikes for Tykes beach 
volleyball tournament. 

Employees from the 
Tampa Bay Rays and 
Rowdies spent a day 
on campus organizing 
donations and	  
assembling furniture.

David A Straz Jr Foundation

Thanks to a generous donation from 
the David A Straz Jr Foundation and the 
hard work of volunteers from Tampa 
Connection, the boys and girls living 
at Kids Village have a new volleyball 
court!   The volunteers visited the Kids 
Village campus to lay out the sand and 
new court boundaries. 

Sunshine Health's Executive team assembled Valentine's 
Day goodie bags for our foster youth. They included sweets, 
treats, and handwritten messages. The Sunshine Health Team 
also donated bikes for the boys and girls living at Kids Village.

Supporter Spotlight 
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In honor of Women’s History 
Month, local branches of Bank 
United hosted a donation drive 
to collect hygiene products 
throughout March. 		   

Volunteers from Bausch & Lomb 
came to campus as part of United 
Way Suncoast's Week of Caring. The 
volunteers spread mulch in front of the 
adminstration buildings, five residential 
cottages, and the campus playground!

Volunteers from several Mattress 
Firm locations worked hard 
to reorganize our luggage and 

backpack storage room. 

CHN was invited to  
attend  Bankers Financial 
Corporation's annual 
meeting to receive a 
generous donation of 
$7445, which was donated 
by BFC employees during 
2022. 

Punjabi Association of 
Tampa

The Punjabi Association 
held it's Baisakhi celebration 
this spring. CHN is so 
grateful for Dr. Sanjay 
Madan and A+ Medical for 
inviting CHN to attend and 
raise awareness along with 
presenting a donation to 
help foster children in our 
community.

Kiwanis Club of St Petersburg 
donated $1000 to Children's 
Home Network to help with  
stocking the new donation center. 

Supporter Spotlight 
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Impact Story:
Nicole's Inspirational Journey 
through Young Motherhood
How the life of a young mother living at CHN was transformed thanks to care, support 
and access to education 

At the Children’s Home Network, our children are counting on us to shape their todays, tomorrows, and 
futures.  We believe education plays a crucial role in ensuring that every child can succeed and heal from their 
traumas. Education  opens the door to jobs, resources, and skills that help a person become independent and 
not just survive but thrive. 

Currently, only about 50% of boys and girls in foster care will graduate from high school and only 4% will 
obtain a college degree. Trauma can create significant mental health issues that impact every aspect of a 
child’s life, including school.  Sadly, it is not surprising that 85% of children at CHN require educational support 
accommodations as they are below their grade levels.

Nicole's Story
Such was the case for Nicole, a young mother with her infant 
son who resided in CHN’s Adolescents in Motherhood (AIM) 
program for the past year and a half.  Nicole had an unstable 
childhood due to her parent’s complex issues related to 
addiction, frequent homelessness, incarceration, and 
domestic violence. Nicole learned at an early age to fend for 
herself and to meet her own needs, often in unhealthy ways. 
Nicole dropped out of school and  became pregnant when 
she was only 15. 

During a prenatal care visit, Nicole disclosed her abusive home life to her doctor. Child Protective Investigators 
were sent to her home and determined that Nicole and her unborn child were at imminent risk of harm. Nicole, 
who was then 7 months pregnant, was removed from her home and welcomed into CHN’s Adolescents in 
Motherhood (AIM) program later that day. 

The Transformational Power of an Education
As with every one of the boys and girls in our care, CHN initiated trauma-informed assessments, evaluations 
and for Nicole, prenatal care. Even though she had never attended high school and was significantly behind for 
her age, CHN's educational team recognized that Nicole was a very capable young women who was determined 
to provide a better life for herself and her baby. Thanks to you and our partners at Pulte Homes, CHN’s Pulte 
Promise Educational Center on campus offered all of the resources needed for Nicole to enroll in virtual school 
where she rapidly progressed with the help of our dedicated staff and tutors. 

We are happy to share that Nicole gave birth to a beautiful and healthy son, and both mother and child are 
thriving physically and emotionally.  Nicole successfully completed her GED and is now enrolled in college. 
She has learned to navigate daycare, pediatric care, WIC, and other community supports to help sustain her 
and her son. Empowered by education, love and support, Nicole now mentors other young mothers residing 
at CHN. 
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Through the generous support of our donors and partners, CHN is able to provide comprehensive educational 
support and wrap around care that is essential for healing from the trauma of abuse. Your donations help CHN 
to provide extracurricular activities, including field trips, sports, cheerleading, student government and clubs.  
Functioning as the child’s caregiver, CHN ensures every child enters school with a new backpack, school 
supplies, uniforms, clothing, and shoes, and also provides for school pictures and personal care throughout 
the year. Because of you, CHN can provide all the essential things children need to feel and be successful.  For 
our AIM teen mothers, pre-and post-natal care, parenting education, and support are vital care we could not 
provide without your partnership. 

Your generosity has played a crucial role in enabling children like Nicole to overcome obstacles 
and create a brighter future for themselves and their families.

Children's Home Network is privileged to provide 
robust and impactful care for all our children 
thanks to generous gifts from donors like you. 

As we enter the Back to School season, 
please consider making a donation to 
help prepare the boys and girls for the 
new school year. 

CHN is holding a school supply drive to provide 
the children with the necessary supplies, 
uniforms and equipment to set them up for 
success. 

Visit childrenshomenetwork.org/donate-now to 
donate online, or  scan the QR code to visit our 
Amazon shopping list for our current needs. For 
additional giving opportunities, contact Lauren 
Miller at LMiller@childrenshomenetwork.org

Check out our 
Amazon Wish 
List to see which 
school supplies 
are needed most!

Thank you for making a difference!

Making a Difference

IMPROVING LIVES AND CHANGING LIFE STORIES

Adolescents 
in Motherhood
Children’s Home Network®

®

®
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Children's Home Network is so proud to announce that our Executive Vice-President of Innovation, Larry 
Cooper, was presented with the Lightning Community Hero Award. The Lightning Foundation awarded $50,000 

to the Kinship Program on Larry’s behalf for his incredible 22 years 
of service to children and leadership in developing our Kinship 
Program. These funds will provide services and support to vulnerable 
families across Tampa Bay. Larry was inspired to spearhead the 
Kinship Program when he realized his work could prevent children 
from entering the foster care system. He developed this innovative 
program to strengthen kinship arrangements, reducing the 
likelihood of children having to be separated from loved ones and 
placed in a traditional foster care setting. Congratulations, Larry, on 
this outstanding recognition from the Lightning Foundation!  

Larry Cooper, CHN's Vice President of Innovation, Named a Lightning 
Foundation Community Hero!

At a dedication event on May 25th, CHN's CEO, 
Irene Rickus and CHN staff team members were 
joined by Hillsborough County Commissioners 
Gwen Myers and Michael Owen to recieve the 
donation of 160 new duffel bags and hundreds 
of personal care items to help stock CHN's new 
Donation Center. Thank you to all of the residents 
and businesses who donated to the program! 

Children's Home Network Holds 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for New 
Donation Center Alongside County 
Commissioners

Hillsborough County Donates 
More than 160 Bags and 
Essentials for Foster Children at 
Children's Home Network as part 
of their Duffels of Dignity ProgramOn March 27th, 2023, Hillsborough County 

Commissioners Gwen Myers and Harry Cohen 
joined the Children’s Home Network Board of 
Directors, leadership, and staff for a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony for the new donation center, security 
enhancements, and a maintenance building on 
CHN’s campus. The Donation Center offers a space 
where the boys and girls can 'shop' for everything 
they need, whether it's clothes, sneakers, a prom 
dress, swimsuit, or a backpack for school. Being able 
to pick out their own belongings helps boost their 
self-confidence and growth.

CHN in the News



January 1, 2022 - June 30, 2022

 INDIVIDUALS

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey B. Adams
Mr. Gregory M. Albers
Ms. Matilde Amarchand
Mr. and Mrs. Liben Amedie
Mr. and Mrs. Shelby C. Anderson, III
Capt. and Mrs. Michael Anderson
Ms. Jackie V. Andrews
Mr. Paul Anton
Mr. Ray Aponte
Mr. Christopher P. Arnold, PA
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Attmore
Mr. Russell Badame
Mrs. Brittany Balajadia
The Honorable and Mrs. Rex M. 
Barbas
Mr. and Mrs. James T. Bardin, Sr., 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Barrett
Mr. and Mrs. Ronnie E. Bayless
Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Bazzini
Mr. Richard C. Bernaldo
Mr. William D. Besselieu
Mr. Charles G. Billone
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Blair
Ms. Stacy Blalock
Mr. and Mrs. Steven E. Blaschka
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Bohannan
Mr. and Mrs. Brent P. Boulay
Mr. Stephen Boyd
Mr. Greff Braddock
Mr. Thomas Breaux
Mr. and Dr. Robert F. Buckhorn, Jr.
Ms. Melissa K. Buhler
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Bullard
Ms. Kitty W. Bunn
Mr. Mark Buter
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Campano
Ms. Gayle B. Carlson, P.A.
Ms. Jacqueline Castillo
Mrs. Judith B. Cavenaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Clark
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Coleman
Mr. Rafael Collado
Mr. and Mrs. Todd D. Collier
Mr. Steve Collins
Ms. Gina Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Couto
Mr. Robert H. Craparo
Ms. Susan Croom
Mrs. Maria M. Cullen

Mr. Michael Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Dawes
Mr. Ramon E. De La Garza
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Deason
Dr. and Mrs. Terry J. DeClue
Mr. and Mrs. James Delegro
Mr. Andrew Dewitt
Mrs. Lawrence F. Dickson
Mr. Henry J. Distefano
Mr. David L. Dittman
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony A. Dogali
Mr. Christian Dougan
Ms. Gwen V. Drapela
Mr. Daniel Duff
Mr. and Mrs. David Eischeid
Ms. Charlotte A. Emrick
Mr. and Mrs. Michael E. English
Ms. Angelika Farina
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Fields
Mr. Jeff Finch, Sr.
CWO4 Clyde L. Fisher, USMC Ret.
Ms. Terri Folnsbee
Ms. Eleanor M. Franzese
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Frederick
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Fredericks
Ms. Kimberley Friel
Mr. Paul Gage
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Gehrke
Mrs. Tara Geise
Mr. Ronald Gervasi
Ms. Patricia Gheen
Mr. Dimitri Gianopulos
Mr. Markus Gierschner
Mr. Boyd Goodell
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Grantham
Mr. David C. Griffin
Mr. Steve Hammond
Mr. Jeremy Harbig
Ms. Laura Haynes
Mr. and Mrs. William Haynes
Mr. and Mrs. Felix Haynes
Mr. and Mrs. John K. Henne
Mr. Alex Herbert
Ms. Sue Heyman
Ms. LaTonya Hicks
Mr. Scott D. Himelhoch
Ms. Mollie Hoffmann
Mr. Rick Hubbell
Mr. and Mrs. George Hunt
Mr. Robert Hunt
Ms. Karn Hunt
Mr. Warren C. Hunt, III

Drs. William R. and Sally A. 
Hutchinson
Mr. Robert Paul Isabella
Mr. Charles H. Jablon
Ms. Cathrina James
Ms. Laura Jean
Mr. and Mrs. Rick C. Jenkins
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Johnson
Ms. Christy Johnson
Ms. Megan Jones
Mr. and Mrs. David Jurek, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael P. Jurek
Mr. Jeremy Kacerski
Ms. Robin L. Katz
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Keller, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Kennedy
Ms. Anna M. King
Mr. Ryan T. Lang
Mr. Michael Lanksy
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip R. Lavazza
Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Lewis
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Lynch
Mr. Gordon G. MacDonald
Dr. and Mrs. Michael S. Maher
Mr. and Mrs. Alastair D. Main
Mr. and Mrs. Richard B. Marshall
Mr. and Mrs. Frank L. Massaro, Jr.
Mr. Anthony Massaro
Mr. Sean A. McConnaughy
Mr. James McCullar
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher McDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew McKee
Mr. Kyle R. McKenzie
Mr. and Mrs. Web Melton
Mr. Christopher Mercer
Mr. Donald Meyer
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Mezrah
Ms. Tiffany Michaud
Mr. Joel Miles
Mr. Hugh Miller
Ms. Lauren Miller
Ms. Robin L. Moch
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Monroe, Sr.
Ms. Joan Morris
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Mungenast
Mr. John E. Mungenast
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Murman
Ms. Wilma M. Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Newhart
Mr. and Mrs. Peter B. Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Steve P. Nichols
Mr. and Mrs. James O'Dell
Mr. and Mrs. Shane O'Neil

THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS, FRIENDS & SUPPORTERS | DONATIONS OF $100 OR MORE
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
Mr. Jose L. Oquendo and 
Mrs. Marisela Arroyo Mendez
Mr. Gerald S. Payne
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Peck
Ms. Margaret Perrottet
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Peterson
Mrs. Suzanne Pighin
Mr. Michael Porter
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Pratt
Mr. Ignacio Prieto and Mrs. Janet 
Perez
Mr. Brenden Prue
Dr. and Mrs. Maynard Ramsey, III
Mr. and Mrs. John T. Reagan
Mr. Garrett Redding
Mr. Patrick Reive
Mr. Russell Richert
Mr. and Mrs. Martin W. Rickus
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Ridgell
Mr. Chris and Dr. Margaret Rinker
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Rondeau
Mr. Earl Rollins and Ms. Susan 
Truesdale
Mr. Hubert Rose
Ms. Charlize Ruiz
Ms. Kelli Rumore
Mr. Marc S. Ryan
Mr. and Mrs. Carl W. Sahlsten
Dr. Maria Samerson and Mr. Dion 
Samerson
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Samorajczyk
Ms. Monica Sams
Mr. Jeff Samsung
Mr. Dean Saterbo
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur R. Savage
Mr. and Mrs. Skip Schaer
Mr. and Mrs. Karl M. Schmitz III
Mrs. Brenda H Schwarzkopf
Ms. Cynthia A. Schwefel
Mr. Stephen Schweitzer
Mr. and Mrs. Brian E. Sebes
Mr. Roger M. Shortill
Mr. and Mrs. Ehsan Siddiqui
Mr. Cameron Simmons
Mr. Sammy Simmons
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald L. Sjoblom
Mr. Sam Smathers & Family
Mr. Michael Sorkin
Mrs. Wilma E. Spacone
Mr. and Mrs. William T. Starkey 
Mr. and Mrs. Sean Strickler
Mr. and Mrs. John S. Sumner, Sr.
Mr. Scott Swaim
Mr. and Mrs. Roland Sweeting, Sr.

Mr. Martin Tindel
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Titen
Ms. Carol Toledo
Ms. Mary R. Trzcinski
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Turner
Ms. Paulina Valdez
Mrs. Betty L. Valenti
Ms. Lucy Valentine
Mr. William Vanbebber
Mr. Pavel Vassiliev
Mr. Michael J. Vokoun
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Wallace
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Walsh
The Honorable Samantha L. Ward 
and Mr. Al N. Suarez
Mr. Daniel S. Willard
Mr. Airhead Williams
Mr. Robert Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Williams
Ms. Jane E. Young

Affordable Housing Services
AmazonSmile
Andrew Mungenast Charitable Trust 
Fund
Bailey Family Foundation, Inc.
Bank of America Employee Giving 
Campaign
Bank of America Matching Gifts 
Program
Bankers Financial Corporation
Barrette Outdoor Living
Barrington Hills Quilters Guild
Bascom's Chophouse
Bay Area Apartment Association
Belfor Property Restoration
BMC Lights LLC
Cadence Bank
Capstone Credit & Collections, LLC
Captrust Community Foundation
Catalina Marketing Charitable 
Foundation
CED/Raybro
Centene Management Company
Charlie & Jen Weis Family 
Foundation
Clark Hunt Construction Inc.
Collection Solutions & Management  
Community Foundation of Tampa 
Bay
Creative Design Construction
Creative Outdoor Advertising
David A. Straz Jr. Foundation
Dealers Auction Xchanger, LLC

Ernst & Young LLP
Extraordinary Life Church
First Horizon Bank
First Housing Foundation, Inc.
Fourqurean Well Drilling
Frances & Sam Fielding Foundation
Handy Mick
Harder Law
Heart Gallery Tampa
Iglesia Bautista Bethel
Jim Cornwell State Farm Insurance
Junior League of Tampa
Katie Golden Foundation
Karol Hotel
Kimball Electronics
Kiwanis Club of St. Petersburg
Knights of Columbus 12956
Lanza Family Foundation
Laxer Family Foundation
Lightning Community Hero
Major League Baseball Players Alumni 
Association
Marsh McLennan Agency
McNichols Company
MHK
Mortgage Bankers Association of Tampa 
Bay
National Christian Foundation Tampa 
Bay
O'Neil Commercial Advisors, LLC
Palm Bay Community HOA
Peck Law Firm, P.A.
Primrose School of Carrollwood
Pro Marine
PulteGroup
PulteGroup, Inc. Charitable Foundation  
Punjabi Association of America
R. Jeffrey Stull PA
Raymond James Charitable Endowment 
Fund
Ring Power Corporation
Safari Club International
Spectra Wellness Solutions
St. Vincents DePaul Society
Stahl & Associates Insurance
Suncoast CFC
Sunshine Health
Sutter Roofing
T. A. Mahoney Company
TECO Energy, Inc. (WSA)
The Benevity Community Impact Fund
The Misfits of Tampa Bay Car Club
The Mosaic Company
Think Construction Services

ENTITIES
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Our friends at The Honorable Order of the Blue Goose, Florida 
Pond surprised us with a check for $1,500 at their 2017 

Venetian Masquerade Charity Ball. 

IN HONOR OF 
Dave Jurek's Birthday
by Mr. and Mrs. James O'Dell
and Mr. Jordan Petras

George R. Nunez's Birthday
by Mr. and Mrs. James A. Murman

Juan Carlos Garzaro
by Dr. Maria R. Prieto

Peter B. Newman
by Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Lewis

Dick Corbett's Birthday
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Murman

MEMORIAL GIFTS
Ann Torgusen
by Major League Baseball Players 
Alumni Association
by Ms. Patricia Gheen
by Mr. and Mrs. Charlie Olsen

Beverly G. Bonebrake
by Mr. and Mrs. Herbert M. Gold

Carter Piccion
by Ms. Lauren Miller

Delia Harvey
by Mr. Charles G. Billone

Elaine H. Johnson
by Ms. Cynthia A. Schwefel

Elmer L. Copeland
by Mrs. Wilma E. Spacone

Esther Seaman
by Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Thomas

Glenda N. Glidewell
by Ms. Karen Peacock

James D. Cavenaugh
by Mrs. Judith B. Cavenaugh

Lorraine Bagala
by Dr. and Mrs. James K. Vogler

Maricela Echevarria
by R. Jeffrey Stull PA
by Ms. Matilde Amarchand
by Ms. Magnolia Bello
by Ms. Terri Folnsbee
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Grantham
by Mr. and Mrs. Tim Hancock
by Mr. Hugh Miller
by Mr. Russell Richert

Nada Hunt
by Ms. Diane Holmes
by Ms. Karn Hunt
by Ms. Robin L. Moch
by Ms. Marcia Sternlieb
by Mr. and Mrs. Ken Williams

Phyllis M. Cannella
by Mr. Henry J. Distefano

Robert LaBella
by Mr. Charles G. Billone

Robert U. Hatchette
by Ms. Gina Collins

Shirley A. Besselieu
by Mr. William D. Besselieu

Shirley Smathers
by Mr. Sam Smathers & Family

TRIBUTE GIFTS

Mr. Richard Minardi
Mr. and Mrs. Johnny R. Adcock
Ms. Melissa K. Buhler
Mrs. Carolyn J. Harbert
Mr. and Mrs. Robert M. Perry
Mrs. Mildred M. Frank
Mrs. Vernita A. Graham
Mrs. Martha C. Dolan
Mr. David Arias
Mrs. Pauline B. Crumpton
Dr. and Mrs. Lodewyk A. Lemmer
Mr. Gordon G. MacDonald
Mrs. and Mr. Helen L. Jay
Ms. Mercedes H. Barris
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. Arthur
Dr. Brian Pape
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Gaffney

Mr. John A. Varnado
Mr. Carl A. Clinefelter
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Compton
Mrs. Beverly Stansell
Mr. James D. Hough
Mr. Harvey S. Cohen
Mrs. Patricia S. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Manners
Ms. Cynthia H. Campbell
Ms. Leslie Magee
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Murman
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Gonzalez
Mr. Roger E. Robson
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Kennedy
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Swarzman
Mrs. Barbara J. Chapman

Mrs. Barbara G. Faber
Ms. Paula Resseger
Mr. and Mrs. Francis O. Jobe
Ms. Mary L. Cole
Mr. and Mrs. Guy R. Thomas
Mr. and Mrs. William P. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert M. Gold
Mrs. Christine Zewin
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Mike G. Harper, Ret.
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Giddens
Dr. and Mrs. Maynard Ramsey, III
Ms. Susan M. Cannon
Mr. Donald W. MacDonald
Dr. James E. Clark, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. Nicolas Valenti
Ms. Stephanie Burton

Total Plumbing Solution, Inc. 
Travelers
Triple T Transport
Trust of Mary Wilder-Wiggins

United Way of Central Alabama
United Way Suncoast
Universal Jewelry Pawn & Gun Range
Walters Press Box Sports Emporium & 

Eatery
Wesley Memorial United Methodist 
Church
Xpress Exterior Design. LLC

PLANNED GIVING SOCIETY
DREAMBUILDERS
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THE CHILDREN’S HOME FOUNDATION, INC.
Chair: Karl M. Schmitz, III
Secretary: Cheryl Adams
Treasurer: David A. Kennedy
Sharon Docherty Danco
David Eischeid
Josh Kollman
Richard Stohler

CHILDREN'S HOME NETWORK
Chair: Mark Barrett
Chair Elect: Kalei McElroy Blair
Vice Chair: Sharon Docherty Danco
Secretary: Hope Dogali
Treasurer: Chris Rinker
Assistant Treasurer: Steve Nichols
Cheryl Adams
Greg Albers
Liben Amedie
The Honorable Rex M. Barbas
Patty Bohannan
Karol K. Bullard
David Eischeid
Leslie Fredericks
David Kennedy - Ex Officio
The Honorable Sandra L. Murman
Alison Newman
Merideth Newman
Cheri M. O'Neil
D.J. Rondeau
Dr. Maria Samerson
Karl M. Schmitz, III
Sean Strickler
Donna Turner
Kevin Walsh
The Honorable Samantha Ward

MANAGEMENT STAFFBOARD OF DIRECTORS LOCATIONS AND CONTACT INFORMATION 

Children’s Home Network | Adolescents in 
Motherhood (AIM) | Kid's Village | Fostering Families 
| Developmental Support Program
10909 Memorial Highway, Tampa, FL 33615 
Phone (813) 855-4435 | Fax (813) 855-8640

SEEDS
3450 Buschwood Park Dr. Suite 195, Tampa, FL 33618
Phone: (813) 901-3401 | Fax (813) 882-3689

Caregiver Support Services
2189 Cleveland Street, Suite 202, Clearwater, FL, 33765
Phone: (727) 330-6467 and (727) 482-1174
5749 Westgate Drive, Orlando, Florida, 32855 
Phone: (888) 920-8761 | Fax (813) 882-3689
2921 South Orlando Drive, Suite 150, Sanford FL 32733 
Phone: (407) 688-9650
111 E Monument Ave, Kissimmee, Florida, 34741 
Phone: (888) 920-8761

Kinship Services
3450 Buschwood Park Dr. Suite 195, Tampa, FL 33618
Phone: (888) 920-8761
2200 Tall Pines Dr., Suite 120, Largo, FL 33771
Phone: (888) 920-8761 | Fax: (727) 781-8729

Pinellas Support Team
2200 Tall Pines Dr., Suite 120, Largo, FL 33771
Phone: (727) 785-2762 | Fax: (727) 781-8729

Healthy Families
1109 Marbella Plaza Drive, Tampa, FL 33619
Phone: (813) 901-3401
3450 Buschwood Park Dr. Suite 195, Tampa, FL 33618
Phone: (813) 901- 3401 

RAISE
3450 Buschwood Park Dr., Suite #195 Tampa, FL 33618
Phone: (813) 605-2364THE CHILDREN’S HOME PROPERTIES, INC.

Chair: Chris Rinker
Secretary: Cheri M. O'Neil
Treasurer: Meredith Newman
Greg Albers

Irene K. Rickus, MS, LMHC 
– President/CEO 

Taylor Cheeseman
– Executive Vice President 
Operations

Larry Cooper, MSW, LCSW
– Executive Vice President 
Innovation

Tami Gronseth, CPA, MBA
– Chief Financial Officer

Frank Massaro 
– Chief of Philanthropy

Devon Anderson
– Director of Development

Neika Berry
– Vice President of Kinship & Family 
Finding

Douglas R. Bolin, MBA
– Senior Director Administration

Malveria Carter
– Director of Kinship

Ariana Drew, LMHC
– Vice President Out of Home Care

Paula Gainey
– Director of Finance/Fiscal

Delrea Hackett
– Lead Program Supervisor for 
Healthy Families

Carol Hajdinak, MS, LCSW
 – Senior Director of Caregiver 
Support Services

Tosha Johnson
– Senior Program Director of SEEDS 
and RAISE 

Rahul N. Mehra, MD 
– Medical Director

Paul Penhale
– Senior Director of Out of Home 
Care

Sandy Ward
– Senior Director of Human 
Resources

Major funding agencies that support Children’s Home Network


